HALF HOLLOW HILLS CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT



Kindergarten Registration for the 2023-2024 School Year Universal Pre-K Application for the 2023-2024 School Year

Resident children of the Half Hollow Hills Central School District who will turn five years old by December 31, 2023 are eligible for kindergarten in September 2023.

Online registration for incoming kindergarten students will begin Tuesday, January 3, 2023. The application and requirements are available on the Half Hollow Hills website: Click "District", then "Student Registration" from the menu on the top of the website. You can also go to: https://www.hhh.k12.ny.us/district/student-registration. Once you have completed the entire application and uploaded the required documents, you will be prompted to schedule a Zoom meeting to review and finalize your child's registration. Your child's registration is not complete until you meet with the District's Registration Department during this final step in the process.

If you have any questions about kindergarten registration, please call your elementary school main office (press "0"):

Otsego	631-592-3600
Paumanok	631-592-3650
Signal Hill	631-592-3700
Sunquam	631-592-3750
Vanderbilt	631-592-3800

For children born in 2019, the Universal Pre-K Application will also be available as of January 3, 2023 on the District website: Click "District", then "UPK" on the District's website. You can also go to: https://www.hhh.k12.nv.us/district/upk. The District is anticipating a daily, 5-hour program for the 2023-2024 school year. The Universal Pre-K program is funded by a NYS grant provided to the District. The application deadline is APPROVED FOR DISTRIBUTION

February 1, 2023. If interest exceeds available placements, a lottery system will be utilized. If you have any questions regarding Universal Pre-K, call 631-592-3072.

We look forward to welcoming the newest members of our school community!

